
CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI LIGHT FLYERS
August 08, 2009 Meeting
Meeting Minutes
 
President Boyd Robertson called the meeting to order at 12:20 p.m.
 
Other officers present were , Dee Gilliland, Tommy Jackson, Boyd Robertson and Linwood Nooe. 
 
The members thanked  John Wade for the meal.
 
Upon a motion by Kerry Minninger, seconded by  Wayne Moore, the members approved the minutes for the
July meeting.

 
Safety Officer Tommy Jackson presented a safety presentation concerning  checklists, density altitude and
glide ratios.
 
Financial report. Dee reported that the club’s account balance is $ 16,858,  with 55 members. 
 
New Members:  Boyd Robertson introduced prospective members Johnny Smith and Jimmy Risher, Mike
Smith motioned that they be accepted.  Richard Vaughn seconded, and all approved.
 
New Business. 
Weed control was discussed by the members resulting in a motion to purchase  and apply the chemical
Cimmaron to the strip. The motion was made by Mike Smith and seconded by David Price and all approved.
 
 
Old Business.
John Ragsdale reported on the status of the new clubhouse. He advised phase one beginning with the pad
would begin in the coming weeks. Members were asked to be on standby to assist in any area of their
individual  expertise.
 
 
 
Mike Moss motioned to adjourn. With a second by Paul Bierdeman, the meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m.
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